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Waste Transfer Stations temporarily closed 

Due to the NSW Government-mandated lockdown for the entire State of New South Wales 

the Tenterfield Shire Council Waste Transfer Stations at Liston; Legume, Urbenville and 

Drake are temporarily closed to the public until further notice. 

Under strict Public Health Orders from the NSW Government the community of Tenterfield 

Shire are encouraged to limit their movements and stay at home.  

No member of the public should be visiting a Waste Transfer Station or Waste 

Management Facility as it is not one of the essential reasons for leaving your home. 

The Seven (7) day lockdown is set to conclude on Sunday 22 August 2021, should the NSW 

Government extend the “lockdown” Council will then initiate additional measurers to assist 

the rural community to dispose of their waste. 

Kerb-side waste collections are proceeding as usual, together with industrial bin 

maintenance. 

In the meantime, Council apologises for the inconvenience these disruptions may cause, 

however it is necessary during this lockdown period to ensure public health and safety. 

Council thanks the community for their patience and understanding. 

For more information regarding changes to Council services and operations, view Council's 

website at www.tenterfield.nsw.gov.au. 


